Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 135 Tuesday, March 31, 2015

College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend.
HACC — Wednesday, April 8th, 9:30

Attention students interested in the Medical field: Penn State Medical Students will be visiting the College and Career Center on
April 9th at 1PM to discuss Penn State's PULSE Program. PULSE is a semester long program offered in the Fall at the Hershey
Medical Center that provides opportunities for high school students to gain an introduction to medicine. Applications for PULSE
will be available April 1st, on the Penn State PULSE website. Students interested in learning more about the program can sign up
for their visit on Naviance, under Upcoming College Visits. See Mrs. Ziegler in the College and Career Center with any questions.

The following military recruiters will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:
Wednesday, April 1st — Navy

Scholarship for Seniors - The Manheim Township Education Association Scholarship is an $8,000 grant paid in four annual
installments to a student enrolled in an approved program of teacher education. Interested students may print out an application
from Naviance. The application deadline is Monday, April 6, 2015. D. Reynolds

The Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship is given to a senior who has been accepted in a post-secondary program in nursing, has a 2.5
or better cumulative GPA as of the 7th semester, and must have demonstrated a sensitivity to people in need by participating in
community service and/or volunteering. The application is available on Naviance, and it should be completed and turned in to
Mrs. Noll in room 008 by April 2nd.

Any senior students who are volunteer firefighters, please give your name to Mrs. Ridley in the main office no later than Friday,
April 17" to be considered for the Larry Singleton Volunteer Firefighter Memorial Scholarship.

Attention NHS Juniors: Please attend an NHS membership meeting EITHER before or after school in Room 129 today, March 31.
L. Poliski

Seniors: Today is the last day to register for Prom during all lunches. Tickets are $42 per person and students must be debt free
to purchase tickets. Checks should be made payable to MT Class of 2015 and payment must be received today. Prom will be held
at the Eden Resort Inn & Suites on Friday, April 10" from 5:00 — 10:00 PM. Doors close at 6:30 PM and no one will be admitted
after that time. Please note that students may leave school on Friday, April 10" after 3™ period if they have turned in a note to
the attendance office prior to April 10" and with confirmation of ticket purchase. Parent phone calls will not be accepted for early
dismissal. CTC students should register for Prom with Mrs. Bennett in the main office of the High School.

TODALY is the last day to purchase your Post Prom tickets in school during all lunches. Tickets are $25 per person and a
reservation form (signed by the student and parent) must accompany payment. Any registrations after today must be mailed to
the address on the form and be postmarked no later than April 6th. Late registrations will not be accepted. You may pick up a
blank reservation form in the he high school office; however, the office cannot accept completed forms or payment.

Post Prom Committee

Seniors: A second planning meeting for Manheim Township High School's commencement speaking will be held Wednesday,
April 8th at 2:40 in Ms. Lepore's room (Room 125). Manheim Township's graduation speaking process is unique and entirely
senior driven. The quality of your graduation program depends upon your participation. Students who attend will prepare the
prompts for speech auditions and this year's graduation theme. If you have questions or are interested but unable to attend due
to a scheduling conflict please see Ms. Lepore in room 125 or Mr. Johns in room 250 prior to the meeting.

Attention Co-Op students: We will have class this Thursday April 2", S. Brenner

MTPA members: Please check the list of completed membership requirements posted outside room 140 as soon as possible. See
Mr. Wagner if your information is incorrect. M. Wagner

Do you love helping children? Do you love raising money for a good cause? Mini-THON is the place for you! General committee
applications for the 2015-2016 school year are now available outside of Room 112 and are due Thursday, April 2nd. Don't miss

out on a great opportunity to make a difference for the kids! C. Sneeringer

-see other side-



Soliloquy club is hosting an open mic night at The Seed on April 17" at 7:00 pm. We are looking for students to read original
poetry or play music. Check the soliloquy website linked through the mtwp website under quicklinks for the High School.
Soliloquy

Acts for Follies...This is it!!! Sign up now to perform in Follies! Pick up an audition sheet outside room 162 and sign up for a time
slot. Audition days are April 1,3, and 6 from 2:45 to 4:45 in Convocation Hall. E. Rickert

Manheim Township Cheerleading The last night for try-outs for the 2015-2016 squad will be held tonight from 6-9 pm in the
north gym at the high school. Anyone interested in grades 7-12 must attend both days. Please dress in athletic wear and
sneakers. There will be a mandatory parent and uniform sizing meeting April 1 from 6-8 in the high school cafeteria for each
team. See you then! K. McLaughlin

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Btennis Hempfield H HS Tennis Courts 4:00
Glax Cedar Crest H HS Field H 4:15
Blax Cedar Crest A CC HS Stadium 6:00 4:30
Bvolley McCaskey H HS Arena 6:00
Frtrack Ephrata H Stadium 4:00




